
29th November 2019 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

We will be having our Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday 18th December.  Children who usually 
bring a packed lunch and would like to join us for 

Christmas Dinner will need to place their order at the 

School Office. The cost of the dinner is £2.25 (unless 
you are in Reception, Y1 or Y2 as these years are 

entitled to a Universal Free School Meal and therefore 
no charge will apply). A vegetarian option will be 

available.  

                 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The Christmas Fair will be held on Thursday 5th 

December from 3.30pm – 5pm and its non-uniform 
day too!  To help make our Christmas Fair a success we 

would be grateful if parents/carers could donate any of 
the following items: 

Monday 2nd December: Cakes and Biscuits 

                     

EYFS & KS1 PANTOMINE 

We will be kicking off the festive season with a 

Pantomine for KS1 on Monday 9th December.  The 
children will be watching Jack and the Beanstalk 

performed by a travelling Theatre Company.  Please 

return Permission slips along with a voluntary 
contribution on £2 by Friday 6th December.  Thank 

you. 

               

EXTRA CURRICULUR CLUBS 

- There will be no clubs on Thursday 5th December 
due to the Crossacres Christmas fair.  

- Week beginning 9th December will be the last week 

for all clubs.  There will be no clubs on the last week of 
term.  New clubs will start the second week of the 

Spring term, week commencing 13th 

January.  Thank you. 

4VG RECORDER ASSEMBLY 

 

4VG will be holding a Recorder Assembly 
on Monday 9th December in the KS2 

Hall at 9am.  Parents/Carers welcome.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

KS2 TRIP – SLEEPING BEAUTY ON ICE 

         
KS2 will be going to watch Sleeping Beauty on Ice at 

the Silver Blades Ice Rink in Altrincham on Thursday 
19th December. Please return your permission slip 

along with a voluntary contribution of £8 by Friday 13th 

December.  Thank you. 
 

ANTI BULLYING AMBASSADORS 

Recently 8 children from school were chosen to attend 
training to become Anti-Bullying Ambassadors. The 

event, organised by the Princess Diana Trust was a great 

way to get involved in the Anti-Bullying Programme and 
become an anti-bullying school in our local area.  They 

explored the meaning of bullying, the different types of 
bullying behaviour and the negative impact it can have, 

through drama, group work, games and presentations. 
They also examined how to tackle bullying by sharing 

their ideas with other schools, understanding their 

responsibilities and making an action plan. The training 
empowered them and gave them confidence. The 

Ambassadors have now put in place a programme which 
will be delivered throughout the year to help educate the 

rest of the school. 

The Ambassadors (pictured below) are: Chace E, Paigton 

F, Kaiya M, Joseph T, Adrienne C, Riley N, Lewis Rae Y 
and Ollie B. 

                 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS                                     

Well done to Amos A 2HW and Violet L 5VW  on achieving 100% 
attendance.  Well done to RGG, 1FH for achieving over 95% attendance 
and receiving an extra 5 minutes play time! 

GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS –                                              

Vihaan Y RGG & Damien 4VG 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Daniel P 
RHM – Leo G 
RVH – Caiden H  
1GS – Pranamya M 
1FH – Ben W 
1SB – Lacey W 
2CP – Zara W 

2HN – Bradley W 
2HW – Harley J 
3TB – Lacey D 
3KT – Cindy A 
3CS – Shan J 
4VG – Riley N 
4BK – Mary F 

4CR – Karina R 
5LJ – Mia N 
5VW – Sara N 
5RB – Esther O 
6EP –  Ifeoma M 
6JH –  Nahum B 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Omar O RHM 
Alicia-Lily M RGG 
Reece M RGG 
Carter N 1SB 

Alishba A 2CP 
Sophie H 1FH 
Alexa P 6EP 
Alex R 6EP 

Ishanth G 3KT 
Jamil D 5VW 
Benjamin R 4BK 

  



UPCOMING CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
 

Thursday 5th December 

 Christmas Fair 3.30pm – 5pm in KS2 Hall 
 

Friday 13th December 

 Christmas Jumper Day 
 KS1 Nativity ‘Hey Ewe!’ – Parents/Carers are welcome at 9.15am 

or 2.15pm in the KS2 Hall 
 

Monday 16th December 

 EYFS Nativity ‘Little Nativity’ - Reception Parents/Carers at 
9.15am and Nursery Parents/Carers at 2.15pm in the KS2 Hall 

 
Tuesday 17th December 

 Y3-Y5 Carol Concert Performance 1 in the KS2 Hall 
Parents/Carers are welcome - doors open at 9.00am 

 Year 1 Carol Concert – Parents/Carers are welcome at 2.15pm in 
the KS1 Hall 

 
Wednesday 18th December 

 School Christmas Dinner 

 Y3-Y5 Carol Concert Performance 2 in the KS2 Hall 
Parents/Carers are welcome - doors open at 9.00am 

                                               

       

                                          


